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NEWS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
                 
August 7, 2014
Contact:  

Jessica Welch

Office of Communications & Public Services

 (850) 926-0919
Wakulla County Veteran Services Office to Inform Homeless Veterans of Available Resources
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Veteran Services Office in coordination with the Tallahassee VA Outpatient Clinic wants to inform homeless Veterans of available resources.  A representative with the Healthcare for Homeless Veterans Program will be available at the Wakulla County Veteran Services Office beginning on Monday, August 18, 2014 from 10:00a.m. – 11:00a.m., and every third Monday thereafter.

The Health Care for Homeless Veterans Program (HCHV) offers outreach, exams, treatment, referrals, and case management to homeless Veterans.  This program is aimed to provide homeless Veterans with the necessary tools and support to get their life on a better track.  
If you are a Veteran experiencing homelessness or other financial issues, please visit the Wakulla County Veteran Services Office at 3093 Crawfordville Hwy., Crawfordville, FL or contact Harold Ross, Veteran Services Officer at 850-926-1072.
